
 

 

August 20, 2020 

 

 

 

Re: Ohio Department of Transportation 

       FRA-70-20.29, PID 109659 

       Courtright Rd. Bridge over I-70 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder: 

 

The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) District 6 is working with a consultant to prepare design plans for the rehabilitation of 

the bridge carrying Courtright Road over I-70 (FRA-70-20.29). Work planned during construction will include replacing and widening 

the bridge’s concrete deck, adding sidewalk along the west side of Courtright Road from E. Deshler Avenue to Groves Road, and 

upgrading the traffic signal at Groves Road. This project is currently scheduled for construction in 2022. During construction, the bridge 

will be closed to pedestrians and vehicles for approximately 3-4 months. 

 

You can provide comments regarding this project to Rebecca.Wagner@dot.ohio.gov or mail to ODOT District 6, 400 E. William St., 

Delaware, OH 43015. Be sure to include PID 109659 in the subject of your email or mailed letter. Comments need to be postmarked by 

September 24, 2020. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and assistance so this project can be completed at the earliest possible date.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Rebecca L. Wagner, P.E. 

Transportation Engineer 

ODOT District 6 

 

cc: File 
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